
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

6th October 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

Year Six: ROCK UK Information Session, Thursday 5th October 2023 

 

Firstly, thank you to all who were able to join the ROCK UK meeting yesterday.  It was greatly 

appreciated, and I hope it was useful. 

 

I am aware that some of you were not able to make it, so I have linked HERE is the PowerPoint 

slides for you to look through which has most of the information shared during the meeting. 

 

In the meeting, we discussed how we feel this trip would be such a great opportunity for the 

children and that they will learn new skills that they may not learn in the classroom.  It will build 

self-esteem, resilience, independence, and most of all they will have so much fun! 

 

We are working hard to make it a different experience to the children’s time during the Year 

Four residential to ROCK UK.  Please see the last slide of the presentation deck for details on 

what we are doing. 

 

Below is a link to a short video from the centre that will hopefully answer some of your questions.  

In the meantime, if you do have any other questions, please email the office and we will be 

happy to answer them as best we can for you. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DV8AJvo0SL0&ab_channel=RockUK 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr. Martin Righetta 

Head of Year Six 

 

 

 

https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=4504&type=pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DV8AJvo0SL0&ab_channel=RockUK

